
Please support SB 1069. This is a bipartisan effort that will benefit housing providers and renters alike.  

By simplifying communications with renters, housing providers can deliver notices more efficiently 

without the additional time of having to physically print, post, mail, and track the status of notices and 

payments. 

Most renters already use online tools to pay rent. Allowing security deposits and other moneys to be 

processed online is a logical next step and ensures that renters receive their money faster. 

Benjamin Murphy – Apartment Owner 


